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NEWS RELEASE
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Overnight structure fire displaces three

Summary
Just after midnight on January 24th, a RV trailer parked next to a home on Western Acres Road caught fire. The
fire quickly spread to the house and extended through the soffit into the attic causing extensive fire and smoke
damage to the interior of the home.

Fire crews made a quick attack and then spent several hours fully extinguishing the fire and ensuring it had not
spread to any concealed areas. While crews were searching the interior of the house, a cat was successfully
rescued.

Two occupants in the house were displaced as well as one occupant who was sleeping in the trailer. There were
no injuries and the residents were insured.

Smoke alarms were present and activated during this fire. Early detection and notification of the Fire Rescue
Department allowed residents to safely evacuate on their own and reduced the potential damage.

The cause has not yet been determined and investigators are on scene.

Strategic Link: The City of Nanaimo is committed to public safety.

Key Points
● Smoke alarms were present and activated during this fire allowing occupants time to safely evacuate.
● Fire crews were able to rescue a cat from the house.
● Three occupants were displaced from the home and there were no injuries.

Quotes
"Working smoke alarms play a significant role in early notification especially while people are sleeping."

Brad Wood
Assistant Chief of Operations

Nanaimo Fire Rescue
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Contact:

Alan Millbank
Fire Prevention Officer
Nanaimo Fire Rescue
250-755-4565

View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/2j13zs9

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR170124OvernightStructureFireDisplacesThree.html

